Dear James, 
Thank you for your response regarding Earswick Parish Council and note the points you have made. 
 Just with regard to the intention by CYC to landscape the land to the rear of the original area of land required – this would only be on the proviso that CYC were able to acquire title to that additional area also. I’m afraid the responsibility and cost of looking after the rear area of land would remain with Earswick Parish Council otherwise.   
 I will pass on your comments below to CYC and await a formal response from Earswick Parish Council with regard to the purchase of the additional land by CYC.  
 
Kind regards
Cath
  
Cath Howarth MRICS | Senior Surveyor | RICS Registered Valuer | DVS | Valuation Office Agency 
Leeds Valuation Office | Castle House | Lisbon Street | Leeds| LS1 4DR | 
Tel: 01484 435261 Mob: 07918 224875 | cath.m.howarth@voa.gsi.gov.uk 
 
 From: Stephanie Hall [mailto:steph.hall@stephenson.co.uk] On Behalf Of James Stephenson
Sent: 16 December 2019 14:59
To: Howarth, Cath M <cath.m.howarth@voa.gsi.gov.uk>
Cc: Rhodes, Peter C <peter.c.rhodes@voa.gsi.gov.uk>; earswickclerk@aol.com; thewisemans@talktalk.net
Subject: York Outer Ring Road - Earswick Parish Council
 Dear Cath, 
 Thank you for your e-mail of 15th December and in answer to the points you raise, I comment as follows:- 
 
· Extra Land Take 
The initial reaction from the Parish Council seems to be against offering any further land to be purchased by the Council. 
 
My last e-mail says that they are going to have a meeting/consultation and will respond formally in due course. 
 
· Access
The plans you produced showed that the current access gate was not going to exist and this is something we can’t accept. 
 You are going to ask the designers to reinstate the access that is there now. 
 
· Trees
I note that CYC are committed to the Green Streets Policy and that their aim is to plant more trees than are removed. 
 You have also stated that they intend to landscape the land to the rear and possibly include some kind of design feature. 
 
I believe the Parish Council’s request here is to have the opportunity to look at the proposals before they are implemented. 
 
· Noise Surveys 
I note CYC have confirmed a DMRB assessment will be carried out to determine the level and impact of noise. 
 I will pass on to the PC that there will be a public consultation on the Strensall upgrade at some stage. 
 With kind regards. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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